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     In Pursuit of Excellence 

Date: 26th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: International Cultural and Food Day on Friday 19th April 2024 at 3-4.15pm. 

 

 

I am writing to remind you about the Cultural and International Food Day we are hosting here at 

Roman Road on Friday 19th April from 3-4.15pm.   

 

To enable us to do this, school will close for all children at 3.00pm. Reception, Nursery and KS1 

parents please take note as this is 15 minutes earlier than usual. All children should be picked up 

from the playground before attending the International food day. 

  

 You can show off your cultural dress on the day. 

 Come and sample a variety of dishes from different countries at the end of the day. 

 The children will explore a variety of based activities during the course of the day. 

 

We will be handling cash at the stalls-no tickets will be needed. 

 

Please, be mindful that if you or your child has any food allergies, the school cannot take any 

responsibility or guarantee ingredients or cross contamination. 

 

Please keep this date free and come along to support the school and your children. 

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Ms H D’offay 

Event Coordinator 

 

 


